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Fwd: mental health commission 
1 message 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Judi McCallum <judi.mccallum@edcgov.us> Mon, Oct 20, 2014 at 11:40 AM 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, 
The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "Santiago, Norma" 
<norma.santiago@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us> 

Please include for the public record. Item # 25. Thank you. 

-- Original Message -­
Subject:mental health commission 

Date:Sun, 19 Oct 2014 19:16:29 -0700 
From:ben ehrler <ehrlerb@sbcglobal.net> 

To:McCallum@edcgov.us,  
 

Reasons why I believe we need five mental health board members in South 
Lake Tahoe: 

We have our own city police dept. 
We have our own El Dorado County Sheriffs Department and jail. 
We have our own Mental Health Dept. . 
We have a high volume of transients that need services. 
Our population varies with every season and difficult to manage services. 
We have our own court and behavioral court system. 
We have our own judges, prosecutors and public defenders. 
We have our own hospital. 

If we are to review the areas mentioned above there is more than enough 
work for five commissioners let alone four. 

Please consider approving five seats for the Mental Health Commission in 
South Lake Tahoe. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Ben Ehrler Mental Health Commission Member. 

Steve Ehrler Associate Member 
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